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On Sunday April 14th, 2024 at approximately 3:24 am, the Pierce County Sheriff’s Office was notified of a 

single vehicle accident with injury on US Highway 10 near 490th St in Hartland Township   
  

It was determined that a 2012 Chevrolet Silverado being operated by a Bryce Frion, 26 years old from 

Maiden Rock WI, had been traveling eastbound on US Highway 10 when he lost control and struck a 

guardrail.  
  

Mr. Frion was transported from the scene by Ellsworth Ambulance to Mayo Hospital in Red Wing, MN 

with undetermined injuries.  
  

The Pierce County Sheriff’s Office was also assisted on scene by the Ellsworth Fire Department.  
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